

Inspection Connection

e-Newsletter from Scott Home Inspection

MARCH, 2008

Scott Home Inspection, LLC



George Scott, Owner-Inspector

Contact Info:

970-532-2424 720-979-4960 george@scotthomeinspection.com

Visit our website! www.scotthomeinspection.com

Resources On-Line:

- Services
- Sample Report
- Inspection Fees
- Schedule Availability

Home-Tips On-Line:

Five quick-tips to quickly recognize serious Structural problems

Radon - the 6 most frequently asked questions

Sump Pumps - Tips and Troubles

Inspection Picture of the Month:

Knob-and-Tube Wiring: Very rarely do we run into this old style of electrical wiring, but on occasion, in a very old home, you can find knob-and-tube wiring still in use.



This wiring was used widely as the method for wiring a home. The hot and neutral wires are run as two separate wires, mounted on insulated posts (knobs), and run through insulated sleeves (tubes). This type of wiring was un-safe, as exposed connections could be contacted, causing possible electric shock to occur.



If this wiring is discovered in a home, usually in an attic or crawlspace, it will be recommended that this wiring be removed and upgraded by an electrician. This can be a considerable expense, but one that is necessary to prevent fires and prevent electric shock hazard.